
From: Terry Lufkin <terryleelufkin@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 9:54 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
We do not want the Northern Pass unless it is buried because of the possible health 
concerns along with the noise pollution and the effect on our tourism business that 
comes to the Great North Woods.   
Sincerely, 
Terry & Brad Lufkin 
Whitefield NH 03598 
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